
  

COUNCIL – 16 MAY 2012 
 
 
MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS 
 
 
Question 1 

 
Councillor N Poulton to ask the Leader of the Council: 
 
Could the Leader of the Council please write to the Executive Member of the 
County Council responsible for Highway issues, County Councillor 
Stuart Pile, and ask him what is the future of the Hertfordshire Joint Members 
Panel, following the decision to alter the current excellent working 
arrangements between County and District Members.   
 
 
Question 2 

 
Councillor J Ranger to ask the Executive Member for Planning Policy and 
Economic Development: 
 
I am concerned that our Local District Plan may be delayed and ask the 
Executive Member for Planning Policy and Economic Development to let us 
know the progress of the Secretary of State's decision concerning the Appeal 
relating to the schools site in Bishop’s Stortford. 
 
 


